

NOTIFICATION

Due to health related precautions, the building that houses the Vice-Chancellor's secretariat and the Registrar's office will remain closed and sealed till the second half of 19/10/2020 (Monday) or until further order.

Memo No. REG/Notify/156/227

Date: 15/10/2020

Registrar(Acting) Visva-Bharati

Copy for information to:

1. All Directors and Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas

2. All Heads of Academic & Non-Academic Departments/Centres/Sections

3. Proctor/Dean of Students Welfare

4. Prof. in-Charge of Security

5. Librarian, Central Library

6. Chief Medical Officer, PM Hospital

7. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/IAO/UE/Assistant Registrars

8. Deputy Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor

9. P. A. to Registrar

10. University Webmaster - To upload it in the University Website.

11. Hindi Officer- To translate it into Hindi and upload it in the University Website.